
From: Leena Naveed   
Sent: Wednesday, February 14, 2024 3:01 PM 
To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]10 MATAGAMI ST. PLAN 43M1721 Lot 206,4. 

  

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

  

To Whom it may concern 

  

Dear Sir/Madam , 

My name is Leena Naveed; 

address; 100 Olivia Marie Road  

Brampton. 

I have received a notice that 10 Matagami , the house connected to my backyard have applied to 
construct a stairway. 

I have concerns regarding my property value and would like to participate virtually. 

Please register, name is Leena Naveed ,mailing address, 100 Olivia Marie Rd, Brampton, Ph # 
 and email 

 

  

Thank You 

  

Kind regards, 

  

From the desk of: 

  

Leena Naveed 

 


